	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	


The Old Boys Association Website
To date this year the Website had on average 192 unique visitors each month with a total of 2534 visits for the year to date. These visitors looked at 30694 pages on the site.
Our visitors come mainly from New Zealand and Australia. However, we also have visitors from Japan, United States, Singapore, Great Britain, France, Netherlands, Poland, Russian Federation, and Ukraine.
The Website continues to grow as a historic record of the School and its old boys.   Every issue of the Old Boys’ newsletter, ‘The Kingsmen’ is now on the Website.  The A4 issues of the School weekly newsletter, ‘Kingsweek’ have also been placed on the site.  This covers from the start of 1995 to the present day and is rich in School events and photos. Photos and short videos from the recent ‘Old Boy’s Dinner’ are on the site.  This includes a short video clip of newly inducted Wall of Fame member Jeff Robson and a talk on the successes and progress of the School by Rector Dan Reddiex.
Currently I am working at placing the Camera Club Record Books from the 50’s and 60’s on to the site. There are many good photographs that record the events of the day. This is a major but historically well worthwhile venture. 
If you wish to join the Website just Google ‘King’s High School Old Boys’ and enrol in the site by following the simple instructions.  If you have any problems just email John Barr at barrnone@xtra.co.nz and things will be sorted out for you.

John Barr
Webmaster


